
From: Paul Murphy  

Sent: 21 February 2022 21:14 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ojection to felling trees at 8 Doughty St WC1: Objection2022/0419/T 

 

Dear Camden planning, 

 

I am writing to object to the application to fell 2 big old trees at 8 Doughty St 

WC1. 

 

My friend is the neighbour and I share his view that the trees are beautiful and 

contribute masively to the local ecosystem. 

 

I understand the owners (Egypt Exploration)  claim that the trees are damaging 

their property. But if this were true then Camden Council would not have 

rejected the 2 previous planning applications to cut them down. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Murphy 

7 Hopwood Court 

Oakes Mews 

London E14 0BW  

 

   

 


